
This week a few members of staff have been
unwell, which unfortunately meant we had to
cancel Yoga Club and Forest School for Willow
Class. However, Monkey Puzzle and Maple
Classes were able to enjoy a wonderful Forest
School session with Mr Lewis on Wednesday,
filled with games and den building. Meanwhile,
Oak Class have been busy exploring all things
Greek - and they prepared and tasted a delicious
salad and traditional Greek food. Willow class are
finding fun ways to learn this morning, and have
been exploring sound in their science lessons. 

This week at school

Lessons this
week

Stars of the Week

Roly, Matilda, Dot, Trixie,
Grace, Beau, Daisy

Morris, Lewis

Shield Winner

Little Owls Playgroup
You will find us in Stoke Prior Primary School hall, every
Friday morning 9:30-11:30. All 0-4 year olds and their
parents are welcome to come and 'stay and play' and
explore the activities we have in our wonderful outdoor
area and large indoor space. Tea, coffee, cake, healthy
snacks and crafts will be provided. £2:50 for parent and
child, £1 for every extra child. Anyone who would like to
volunteer to help at the playgroup on an informal basis,
please let Mrs Holder know. 
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Attendance
Evidence shows that good attendance is a key
factor in enabling children to reach their
potential. Parents are reminded that they should
not book holidays in term time as this has a
significant effect on a child’s progress.
We have set our target this year at 97% again,
but can we beat last year and get higher? 
Year to date - 96.66% Ella Barnett



After School
Activities

Yoga, Lucky Dip
(Monday)
Go Green, Art
(Tue)
Football, Netball
(Wed)
Tag rugby,
multiskills
(Thurs)
Choir (Fri lunch)

PTFA 

TRAMPOLINE SILENT AUCTION
The PTFA were kindly donated a
trampoline by The Lamb Inn Stoke Prior.
Whilst it is new, a few of the insulation
poles have been ripped but are easily
replaced. We have been told that all parts
are there but accept no responsibility for
any missing pieces. In order to raise the
most funds from this we have decided to
hold a silent auction ending at 1200 on
Friday 10  October. The trampoline will go
to the highest bidder, which will be
announced at 1500 on that day. We would
appreciate it if all bids could either be on
paper handed in to the office or on the
Facebook post. If you wish to remain
anonymous please let us know. Good Luck
and Happy Bidding.
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UPCOMING EVENTS!
Monday - Book FairTuesday - Reception EyeTests

Wednesday - Open Morning
Friday - Willow class Forest
School

Go Green

Confidence Calendar | Stoke Prior
Primary School

Value of the Month

Christmas Bingo
@ The Legion

Wednesday 10
December
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https://www.stokeprior.hereford.sch.uk/calendar
https://www.stokeprior.hereford.sch.uk/calendar


Parking Notice

Can we please
request that you
refrain form parking
on the zig zag lines
outside school at
any time. 
Always remember it
is a school and your
speed should not
exceed 20mph
outside school.


